
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ronel Koen [ ]  
Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 10:48 PM 
To: dentalboardconsultation <dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au> 
Subject: Scope of practice 
 
Dear Dental Board 
 
Coming from a country where this was allowed,it caused may troublesome issues and even to the point 
where it was and still is splitting the good bond between hygienist,therapists and dentists. 
It has caused mistrust and reduced cooperation. 
 
Please,in short keep the scope of practice as it is. 
 
Dr T.Koen 
 

 




